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NOTICE OF VACANCY 
OF OFFICE OF COUNCILLOR 

FOR THE 

VINCENT SQUARE WARD 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT 
 
 

Due to the passing of Councillor Gillian Arrindell,  a casual vacancy 
has arisen in the Office of Councillor for the above ward. 
 

After the required notice of vacancy has been given to me in 
accordance with Section 89 (1)(b) of the Local Government Act, 1972, 
an election to fill the vacancy will be held within thirty-five days 
computed in accordance with Section 243 of said Act. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dated 23 December 2024 
                                
Stuart Love    Chief Executive and Returning Officer      
  

                                    
 
Electoral Services 
14th Floor 
Westminster City Hall 
64 Victoria Street 
London 
SW1E 6QP                
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